
Parents, children, grandparents and couples 

living in the Joondalup area now have a central 

contact point for information and advice on 

improving relationships within their family.

The new Family Relationship Centre will also 

offer a range of professional and confidential 

services to help separating couples and for 

families that are separated.

Enquiries will be treated confidentially.

These services are an important part of the 

Australian Government’s new Family Law 

Reforms. For additional information visit 

www.australia.gov.au/familyrelationships

 Your centre can help by:
 Strengthening family relationships

 Helping families stay together

 Assisting families through separation

Family Relationship Centre
now open in Joondalup.

Helping families build better relationships.
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A d v e r t i s e m e n t

A u t h o r i s e d  b y  t h e  A u s t r a l i a n  G o v e r n m e n t ,  C a p i t a l  H i l l ,  C a n b e r r a .

Sanori House, Ground Floor, 126 Grand Boulevarde, Joondalup. Telephone 9301 8500.




